
 

19th June 2020 
        
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Re: Wider school re-opening letter 4 
 

Hope you are all safe and well. 
 

School Bubbles 
The bubbles we have set up in school are all running well. We have been really 
impressed by how well the pupils in the bubbles have adapted to the new way that 
school is running. They have been brilliant at following the new rules and systems 
that we have in place. Unfortunately, we are not able to welcome back any further 
year groups at this point. We have just a few places left in our Y6 and key worker 
bubbles and do not have the capacity to go beyond that. 
 
Home Support 
Our home learning team will continue to provide activities to support the children at 
home each week. There are lots of ideas and activities on the school website for all 
the year groups. Mrs Flanagan is supporting the children in the foundation stage 
(Nursery & Reception). Mrs Mackay is supporting the children in key stage one (Y1 
& Y2). Mr Tinkler is supporting the children in lower key stage 2 (Y3 & Y4). Mrs 
Walker is supporting the children in upper key stage 2 (Y5 & Y6). If you have any 
questions about home learning you can contact them through the website or via the 
school office.  
 
One of the ways that we are supporting maths for the children in key stage one and 
two (Y1 – Y6) is through our Maths No Problem! (MNP) work scheme. On our 
website the children are being directed to MNP activities for their class each week. 
If you have not already done so, the work books that the children use for this work 
can be collected from school. You can also log onto the MNP website to access 
online support for the lessons. Again, if you have not already done so you can 
contact the school office to get access to this material. We are continuing to review 
our home learning support and see how it can be further improved.  
 
Internet Safety 
We are aware that the children might be spending a lot more time online at the 
moment. This makes the issue of internet safety more important than ever. We 
have been directed to some useful resources that we would like to share with you. 
They have been developed by Think U Know and are designed to support parents 
during Covid-19 and the closure of schools to many children.   
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
You can find the videos here: https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/Support-
tools/presentations-for-parents/ 
 
I want to thank you for all your ongoing support in what is, and continues to be, a 
very difficult time for everyone. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mark Foster,  

 

Head teacher. 
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